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Re: Concealed Weapons License Reciprocity with the State of New Hampshire 

Dear Mr. Sweeney, 

I am in receipt of your letter concerning weapons permit reciprocity between Georgia and New 
Hampshire and New Hampshire's new weapons laws. I want to confirm that Georgia will 
continue to recognize New Hampshire 's resident and non-resident concealed carry licenses. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
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